
 

Help us plan for the future of 

Lake Sammamish State Park 
 

Washington State Parks is updating the master plan for Lake Sammamish State Park.  

A kickoff public meeting is scheduled for: 

Thursday, March 29th 

6:00 to 8:00 p.m. 

Tibbetts Creek Manor 
750 17th Ave NW 
Issaquah WA 

At this meeting, State Parks staff will provide background on the goals for the planning 
process and will seek input on the kinds of facilities and projects that should be 
considered for the park. The public will be asked to help determine which projects are 
most consistent with the State Parks mission and the adopted vision and goals for Lake 
Sammamish State Park.  
 
For more information, or to provide input: bit.ly/LakeSammPlan. 
 

 
 
 
Questions? Contact Nikki Fields, Parks Planner, at (360) 902-8658 or nikki.fields@park.wa.gov. 
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